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General comments on the Commission's initial proposals
My only comment relates to proposals to remove Eglinton from Foyle. I believe Eglinton is an integral part of Foyle and should remain as part of Foyle.

Comments on the Commission's initial proposal for the constituency of Foyle
I would suggest that Eglinton remain within Foyle. My proposal would be for the commission to consider moving Swatragh from Mid-Ulster into East Derry. This would ensure all three areas Foyle, Mid-Ulster and East Derry are within the electoral number range.


